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Here in Oregon we care about our history and our historical homes. I oppose this 

measure because it puts Oregon's history and beauty at risk without actually putting 

guardrails in place to protect historic properties or to really help with our housing 

crisis- developers will take advantage of the new rules to maximize profits while 

destroying our beautiful neighborhoods! 


